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McGill University 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor

L. W. DOUGLAS

June 12, 1939

Dear Mr. Fee,

Thank you for yours of the 30th May.

The University was very glad to be able to offer 

accommodation for the annual meeting of the Canadian Historical 

Association last month, and I shall pass on tû the Board of

Governors your kind expression of appreciation. I shall also

advise Professor Adair, Dr. Boss and Mm. Grant of your thanks

for their part in making the Convention members comfortable.

Very truly yours,

Norman Fee, Esq.,
Secretary-Treaeurer,
The Canadian Historical Association, 
Ottawa .


